
 

St Hilda’s College  Cowley Place  Oxford  OX4 1DY  www.st-hildas.ox.ac.uk 
Registered Charity Number 1137537 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2023 

 

Engineering Science 

 

We are very pleased that you have been offered a place at St Hilda’s to read Engineering Science and look 
forward to welcoming you in October.  We hope that you will enjoy your time at Oxford. 

We do not send out a list of suggested readings at this stage.  However, in August the Department will be 

sending you some revision material and a general information pack.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information about any other aspect of the 

course. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr Dave Howey and Dr Daniel Bulte 

Fellows and Subject Tutors in Engineering Science 

 

 

 

 


